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ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

THE EXAMPLE MINISTRY 
Teen Sunday School every Sunday at 10:00 
a.m. Zoom Meeting information: Meeting ID: 
976 8350 1447 Passcode: 830242 or type in 
the following link:  
https://zoom.us/j/97683501447?pwd=UTdH
bnZvUHdFS1l4c0E4T2had25WQT09 
 

VIRTUAL MEETING 
The Black College Committee will hold a 
virtual meeting on Monday, January 11, 2021, 
at 6:30 pm.  Please check your email inbox for 
communication with further details. 
 

SCHOLARSHIP COMMITTEE 
Bethany members and friends, today The 
Scholarship Committee kicks-off its donation 
campaign for the 2021-2022 year. Our goal 
this year is $ 25,000.00. Because of your 
selfless giving and dedication to our students, 
we met our goal last year. Please continue 
donating to the fund, no donation is too small. 
College costs continue to rise!  Our students 
and the members of this committee 
appreciate all that you do. May God bless you 
abundantly. 
 

 

THAT JESUS MUST DIE 

Leader:  We gather together in the name of 
    Jesus Christ. 

People:  Members of God’s family, and brothers 
    and sisters to one another. 

Leader:  There are no outsiders here among us. 

People:   No one has any special standing or 
     bragging rights. 

Leader:   We have all been brought together   
                by the redeeming love of Jesus. 

All:         Let us all join together in worship! 

 

OFFERING 

MINISTRY THROUGH MUSIC 

DOXOLOGY  

ALTAR PRAYER 

MINISTRY THROUGH MUSIC 

 
That Jesus Must Die 

1 John 4:1-6 

 
 

WELCOME 
It is our sincere prayer that something said or 
done today will be an inspiration and a blessing 
to you. The doors of Bethany Baptist Church-
Newark are always open to all. If you are 
searching for a church home, we encourage you 
to seek God in prayer and ask if this is where you 
should join. We thank God for you and hope you 
will worship with us again. 
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TRUSTEES’ CORNER 
 

Bethany Baptist Church-Newark 

Bethany Baptist Church-Newark 

@BethanyNewark 

BethanyBaptistNewark 

Staying Connected 
 

http://www.bethany-newark.org/
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ADDRESSING THE CORONAVIRUS (COVID-19) 

 

Dear Bethany Family, 
 
As the COVID-19 strain of the Coronavirus spreads, it is in our interest to keep you informed and 
protected. We encourage you to practice proper hygiene habits and be careful when interacting 
with others. Here are some precautions to take: 
 

 Wash your hands often with soap and water, for at least 20 seconds, or use an alcohol-based 
hand sanitizer. 

 Avoid close contact with people who are sick. 

 Cover your mouth and nose with a tissue when coughing or sneezing, or cough or sneeze into 
your elbow. 

 If you are sick, stay home. 

 Avoid touching your eyes, nose, or mouth with unwashed hands. 

 Instead of shaking hands, greet others with a fist bump, elbow bump, "Wakanda Forever," or 
anything that does not require direct physical contact. 

 Do not use your fingertips to touch shared surfaces. For example, you may use paper towels to 
open doors, press elevator buttons, etc. 

 Keep hand sanitizer and disinfectants within reach and in locations you frequently access, such 
as the entrance to your home, your car, and any personal bags that you carry. 

 Stock up on medications and other essentials you may need in the event of quarantine, such as 
nonperishable food items. 
 

We especially encourage our seniors to take extra precautions, as data has proven that they are 
most at risk of catching the Coronavirus. For more information, see the following publication from 
the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention: https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-
ncov/downloads/workplace-school-and-home-guidance.pdf 
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